
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2017 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

We are pleased to inform you of the many activities which are taking place at P.S. 82 during the month of June. 

We will be honoring students for their hard work and academic success, as well as behavioral expectations 

during our upcoming awards assemblies. Please come join us and engage in these academic and engaging 

student activities.  We always encourage and support parent participation in school events.  

FINAL AWARDS ASSEMBLY 

Wednesday June 7, 2017 – Grade 2 – 8:50 a.m. Main building. 

Thursday, June 15, 2017-   – Grade Kindergarten- 9:00 a.m. At the Annex  

Thursday, June 15, 2017- Grade 5 at 1:10 pm. Main building   

Tuesday, June 20, 2017 – Grade 1 - 9:00 a.m. Main building  

Tuesday, June 20, 2017- Grade 4 – 1:10 pm. Main building 

Friday June 23, 2017 -   Grade 3– 9:00 a.m. Main building  

Please join in recognizing your child on their achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ms. Grisel Rodriguez, Principal                                                                                             
 

Please visit our school website for up to date information on what is happening in our school and to view newsletter for your child’s 

grade. There are also many resources available to parents on our school website. Visit us at www.ps82q.org 

 

 
 

The Hammond School -  P.S. 82Q 
 “A Community of Life-Long Learners” 

88-02 144th Street 
Jamaica, NY 11435 

Tel. (718) 526-4139     Fax (718) 297 – 0290 
Annex Building: 108-43 Sutphin Blvd. Jamaica, NY 11435 

Tel. (718) 523-0989 Fax (718) 291-1847  
Ms. Grisel Rodriguez, Principal  

Mr. Christopher Marino,           Ms. Andrea Henry,    
Assistant Principal          Assistant Principal 
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